

## MALICO: The Malawi Library and Information Consortium C/O Kamuzu College of Nursing Library P/Bag 1, LILONGWE Malawi

Chairperson: Mrs. G. Kadzamira; Secretary Mr. P.M. Mapulanga. Treasurer Mr. G. Nyali Tel 265 1 757 456 (Office) E-mail malico@kcn.unima.mw Website: http://wwww.malico.mw

02nd March, 2015

The University Librarian, LUANAR, P.O. Box 219, LILONGWE.

Dear Sir,

## **INASP TEAM COUNTRY VISIT**

I am writing as the local partner in Malawi of INASP and on behalf of INASP's Executive Director, Sue Corbett, and her colleague, Emma Farrow, who will be visiting Malawi in the week commencing 16<sup>th</sup> to 20<sup>th</sup> March, 2015. Mr. Trevor Namondwe is the INASP Country Co-ordinator and has been requested to accompany the visitors in their tour of Malawi institutions of higher learning.

My writing is to request for the release of Mr. Namodwe from duties on the stated dates to enable him travel with the visitors in all areas of their planned visits in Malawi.

Yours sincerely,

Patrick Mapulanga MALICO SECRETARY

CC: Mr T. Namondwe, INASP Country Co-ordinator